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We have water back in the elevated storage tank. 
The system has water again. However, the water pressure will be reduced throughout the day.
It is very important that everyone conserve water any way possible. 
We are also under a boil water notice.
We will advise when the boil water notice has been lifted. 
Tahoka appreciates your understanding and your efforts to keep us supplied with water.
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